
Embassy of India 
Ashgabat 

	 The 74th Independence Day of India was 
celebrated with joy and fervour by the Embassy on 
August 15, 2020 at the India House. Ambassador 
hoisted the National Flag and read out Hon’ble 
Rashtrapatiji’s address to the nation. This was 
followed by singing of patriotic songs by children and 
serving of refreshments. Around 60 people including 
community members and friends of India in 
Turkmenistan participated in the event. Some photos 
are attached!

 










